
Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 

That’s it… the end of another exciting, busy and brilliant year at 

Treloweth Primary School! And what a year it’s been, with plenty 

of success to celebrate.  

We would like to wish all of our families a fantastic summer – 

filled with fun and sun!  

See you on Wednesday 5th September at 8:50am   

 

Achievement Day  

Thank you for making Achievement Day such a special occasion 

for the children. We were delighted that so many families could 

join in the celebrations and share the successes of the children.    

 

Year 6 Performance – Pirates of 

the Curry Bean 

What a finale to their primary school 

careers! Last week, Year 6 wowed 

audiences with performances of 

Pirates of the Curry Bean.   

Well done, Year 6 – we loved it, and 

we look forward to hearing of your 

future successes!  

 

Job Vacancy – Teaching Assistant 

We are hoping to appoint a full time Teaching Assistant (8:30-

4:30, 5 days per week) to start as soon as possible in the 

Autumn Term. If this is a role you are able to fulfil, please visit 

the school website, click on ‘News’, and select ‘Job Vacancies ’to 

download an application form. Please email Mrs Croucher on 

ecroucher@treloweth.cornwall.sch.uk by Friday 17th August. 

 

Child Safety and Safeguarding  

Please have a great summer but keep safe!  

There are lots of tips and resources on keeping safe on the 

NSPCC website, and the number for Childline is 0800 1111. 

JULY 

 Monday 23rd – School 

closed to all pupils 

 Tuesday 24th – School 

closed to all pupils 

 

Summer Holidays! 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 Wednesday 5th – New 

Term Starts at 8:50am 

 

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE 

End-of-Key Stage 2 Results 

We are delighted to share the end-

of-Key Stage 2 results of Year 6 

pupils who recently took their SATs. 

All results are above the National 

Average. Well done Year 6! 

Reading: 90% 

Writing: 83% 

Maths: 81% 
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